PUTNAM AVE. OFFERS



PARENT/ TEACHER CONFERENCES!



WHAT ARE ROLLING CONFERENCES?

Instead of one parent/teacher night a year, Putnam Ave. allows parents to schedule a meeting with their child's teachers at ANY point during the school year.



HOW DO I SIGN UP?

Simply contact your child's advisor or grade team leader to set up a time that works for both you and the team. Grade teams will also reach out to families to schedule conferences as need be.



WHO SHOULD SIGN UP?

ALL parents/guardians are strongly encouraged to participate in at least one parent/teacher conference during the school year. There will also be opportunities to schedule a conference during our Back to School Night/Community Cookout in September and our Report Card Pick-Up/International Potluck Night in February.

We look forward to seeing you!